
JOINT PUBLIC NOTICE

Saturday, 23rd December 2023

Indigenous Tribal Leaders’ Forum (ITLF) and the Committee on Tribal Unity (COTU) jointly announce 
closure of the road linking Lamka and Kanggui from 23rd December, 2023 to 5th January, 2024 as a security 
measure.

As we have received intelligence input about an imminent threat from the Meiteis, the general public is 
advised to avoid traveling on the said road during this period..
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